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" "Targeted Wild Pig Feeder”

March 23, 2016
Dear Governor Haley,

| apologize for the confusion but | feel like | have been misled, perhaps you can
shed some light on this. My invoelment with Dr. John “Jack” Mayer started back in
2010 when he brought to my attention that to be able to use toxic bait he needed a
feeder to help eradicate feral hogs. There would need to be a delivery system to |
feed only wild hogs. it was my understanding that his involvement with South
Carolina and Savannah River National Laboratory was research regarding the wild
hog. | was told by Dr. Mayer that he would test the feeder. | had one made and
delivered to him. | have a bunch of pictures and e-mails documenting from him
regarding his testing at the Savannah site. Through this he indicated to me that it
worked and wrote me a letter as well for me to use to locate manufactures to
produce the feeder. Moving forward, Dr. Mayer told me he did not want me to use
his name or Savannah River National Laboratory. | have traveled all over the United
States from one research laboratory to the next and | have been getting feedback
that Dr. Mayer is claiming he has never tested the feeder. | have spoken with the
EPA and they have expressed to me if there would Have been other bait brought
forward and if they had known that there was a delivery system, there is a possibility
this problem could have been dealt with a few years ago. We could have saved
billions of tax dollars. | have been told by some of these research laboratories there
not going forward on anything as long as they are getting research money. Governor
Haléy, | spent almost 6 years and a lot of my own money on this problem. Since Dr.
Mayer brought this to my attention, | would appreciate if someane would explain
this corruption so that | could make the right decision. Dr. Mayer is not willing to
write up the test results for me to present to the EPA. | am trying to go to Texas at
the [ast minute to have it tested. If | am not able participate, then the State of South
Carolina would have perform their own test to go forward with the EPA. If you need
further information to document these comments, please let me know.

Sincerely,
John Wammock
Johnny E. Wammock
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